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Dear Praying Friends,

“Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly above all that we ask or think, according
to the power that worketh in us,” It is His power that works in us and for us. The Lord has
blessed us beyond our expectations. I am continually amazed at His care for us. His love for us
is greater than we can ever understand. Praise God from whom all blessings flow. We have
been praying for a travel trailer for some time now. The Lord has provided one at a very good
price that is in excellent condition. The Lord’s timing is perfect. We will have the trailer just in
time to make our trip out to Arizona. Be in prayer about this trip. There are a few things that we
will need to get for the trailer before we go. Please be in prayer that we will have safety on the

road.

Our travels have taken us to North Carolina, Georgia and Florida this past month. We have been
in six churches this month. Three of these were for missions conferences. I have also had the
opportunity to work at two of these churches. The schedule is tiring at times but we know that it
is God’s will and plan for us. We call on Him daily for strength.

I would like to ask you to pray for several special requests. The travel trailer will need a
generator that will cost about $900.00. Another request is for additional support. We have
gained three more supporting churches in recent weeks and we are thankful to the Lord for these.
Funds for the trip to Arizona is still a need. God has brought in some money but with the price
of fuel now this is still a request. We have met many missionaries on the road and gas is the
biggest expense for us all. We appreciate all who pray and give to meet our needs. You will
never know how much this means to us.

Thanks to all who have written to us. We love to hear from you.

In His Service,
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Jack and Melinda
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